Our Ref: 110/17

17th November 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Practice Ski Lessons

We are now getting closer to our America skiing trip **(Saturday 24th March to Sunday 1st April 2018)**. To help with the anticipation and the students own skill level (as well as to inform the staff of the student's individual levels of skiing ability) we have arranged for practice sessions to take place at the Chill Factor, Manchester. These sessions will take place straight after school on Tuesday 20th February, 27th February, 6th March. We will be travelling by coach from the school and arriving back at approximately 6.45pm.

The sessions are open to all and places will be allocated according to experience/ability, the beginners would benefit greatly from taking part and from the staff being able to observe them. Each session will cost £23.00. If the sessions become full, refunds will be provided for those not allocated places. However, once a place has been allocated refunds will not be provided. The boys will need to bring a change of warm clothes, gloves and ski socks. Skis and boots will be provided. All students need to complete the information below and **return to me** by **Wednesday 6th December** in a named envelope. Cheques should be made payable to St Margaret's Academy Fund. This will enable us to allocate the places well in advance. Please feel free to contact me if you have any queries regarding these arrangements

Yours sincerely

T J Wadsworth Organiser ×	
REPLY SLIP TO MR T J	Porm: Emergency Tel No Deermission for my son to attend the following practice sessions:- 2
Name:	Form: Emergency Tel No
I would like and give pe	ermission for my son to attend the following practice sessions:-
Max 3 sessions	2
(Please tick appropriate b	ox). I enclose the correct amount of \pounds
Please state if any of the	e sessions are not suitable:
following experience:	
	(parent/carer) Date: